(A-1.) Here is the email we received when inquiring with Jacuzzi about the possibility of doing ‘Salt
Water’ on a Jacuzzi hot tub:

From: Consumer Assistance Spa <caspa@jacuzzi.com>
Date: Mon, Apr 10, 2017 at 10:41 AM
To: "jeff.larson38 @gmail.com" <jeff.larson38@gmail.com>

Hello Jeff,

Thank you for contacting us. A salt water system is not recommended to be used on our spas and will
void your warranty. Salt water can definitely damage your spa. For more details and brochures, please
visit your local Jacuzzi dealer.

TUBS OF FUN!

4021 Main Ave.

Fargo North Dakota, 58103
701-234-0705

If you should have any further questions, feel free to reach us at 1(866)234-7727, Monday -Friday from
7am-4pm PST.

Best regards,

Ruby Alvarez
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